

MEMORANDUM

To: Alliant Energy Files

From: Jim Jakubiak, Environmental Specialist

Subject: CCR Meeting with Sheboygan County Emergency Management and the

Sheboygan Fire Department.

On December 15, 2017 the Edgewater Generating Station Environmental Specialist met with the Sheboygan County Emergency Management Director, Steve Steinhardt, and the Sheboygan Fire Department Deputy Chief, Charles Butler, to discuss the Edgewater CCR program and the CCR Emergency Action Plan. The following topics were discussed during the meeting:

- The CCR Rule and development of the rule.
- The historical TVA spill
- Routine and annual inspections performed for CCR units at the surface impoundments and at the I43 Landfill.
- Emergency Action Classifications and hazard potentials
- Emergency Action Plan and notifications
- CCR recording keeping and public web site
- Potential structural concerns and inspection signs
- Edgewater existing projects and future projects
- Possible future venues and opportunities for training

The meeting attendees were told of the Alliant CCR web site and told we would provide any plans or documents from the web site for their use. The meeting last from 2:00pm until 3:00pm.